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A message from Miss Towler...

Dear Parents and Carers,

It always gives me great pleasure to pop into classrooms and see the children in their

morning check ins talking about their feelings. Discussing their learning and having fun

finding out about all sorts of exciting things is always a great way to spend time with the

children. I am very proud of how well all children have settled since their return to school in

September and their behaviour has been a real positive.

We are sure to have another fantastic week next week and continue to look forward to seeing how the children will

impress us in and around school.

Thanks and best wishes,

Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Our school R-Y6 attendance this week is: 97.08%

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Nursery:100% Top Team Attendance!

Reception:93.08% Jupiter:98.08%

Saturn:95.20% Neptune:98.67%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless

they are unwell we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day.

Well done to our newly elected School Council and Pupil Parliament representatives!

A thoroughly democratic process was carried out and these wonderful members of Team

TPA were chosen to help make our school the best it can be!

Year One: Olivia

Year Two: Isaac

Year Three: Isla

Year Four: Amelia

Year Five: Delilah

Year Six: Elise

Year One assistant: Catherine (Y6)

Pupil Parliament Reps: Mackinley and Delilah

Look out for a future newsletters which will update more on what our representatives are busy

planning on behalf of the rest of the school.



Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Monday 25th

September

Y1-6 Football Club with York FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Phonics Information Evening at 5pm- Team Venus Reception and Team Jupiter Parents and

Carers are invited to a talk from Mr Foster and Mr Ramzan about how we teach Phonics at TPA

Tuesday 26th

September

NEW: Y1-6 Singing Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday

27th

September

Y1-6 Dodgeball Club with Five Star Sports 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Thursday 28th

September

Harvest Assembly delivered by Wetherby and District Foodbank

Y1-6 Dance Club with York Dance Space 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Friday 29th

September

Y1-6 Multi-Skills Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Sunday 1st

October

Harvest Service at St Mary’s Church - All Age Holy Communion service to take place at St

Mary's Tadcaster for Harvest this year on Sunday 1st October. All families welcome and Miss

Towler and Mrs Oldfield will be present with children who will be singing and carrying out

readings. Church will be collecting 'harvest gifts' as part of this service which will be donated

to the Tadcaster Food Bank, so if anyone wanted to bring things along for this, they would be

welcome to too. This can include tins/packets of food and drinks such as tea/coffee/squash.

Plus toiletries items, toothpaste, even nappies etc.

Tuesday 3rd

October

Harvest Festival at St Mary’s Church at 2pm - Parents and Carers of children in Teams

Jupiter, Saturn and Neptune are invited to join us to celebrate Harvest Festival in church. We

will be accepting Harvest donations in the week prior to Tuesday 3rd October. More details

and tickets to follow shortly. One ticket will be given and this will admit two adults.

Thursday 5th

October

Census Day School Lunch - All children in Reception, Year 1 & 2 will be given the hot school

meal choice as a taster to see if they would like school dinners. If you would like your child to

not have a school dinner or a taster alongside their packed lunch then please let the school

office know.

Thursday 12th

October

Yorkshire Cricket School teaching children cricket in Team Reception Venus through to Team

Neptune

Year 5 / 6 Girls Football Tournament @ Selby College (more details to follow)

Monday 16th

October

Team Jupiter trip to Harewood house funded by TPAC (letter to follow shortly).

Monday 16th

October/

Tuesday 17th

October

Parents Evening Appointments will be available with your child’s class teacher on Monday

and Tuesday evening of this week

Wednesday

18th October

TPAC Neon Disco (letter to follow shortly)

Friday 27th

October

School closes for the Holidays

Monday 6th

November

School opens after the Holidays



Twitter at TPA

Please click on the link below to see if your child is appearing on Twitter right now!

Tadcaster Primary Academy🌈 (@TadPrimaryAcad)

Community News: A busy Saturday of

events!

https://twitter.com/TadPrimaryAcad


Drop off any donations and these will be shared with Wetherby and District Foodbank and

Tadcaster Food Bank.


